
Dear Prof. Stroeven, 

 

Thank you for your remarks. We emphasised an aim and our hypothesis, which is our paper related to, 

and we added some citations. However, we are a little confused about the annotated version you are 

mentioning in your comment – the only annotated version we could find in the system was from prof. 

Golonka (RC2), and there are no annotations in the chapters 1 or 2 (except one about correct citation). 

Moreover, it is not clear to us what these are 'requests for smaller formatting throughout the 

manuscript (and figures).’ – we would appreciate if you could explain this. However, we are now 

sending the revised version because we don’t want to miss a deadline. 

 

Best wishes, 

Maciej Kania 

Mateusz Szczęch 


